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25 March 2020  

 

Cancellation Notice 
Meeting of Warwick District Council, 25 March 2020 

 
 

Please be advised that due to the Coronavirus outbreak, the meeting of Warwick 
District Council scheduled for 25 March 2020 has now been cancelled.  

 
The items will be considered by the Chairman of the Council in consultation with 
Group Leaders and any decisions will be ratified as soon as a meeting of Council can 

be held.  
 

 
 

Kind regards,  
 

 
Graham Leach  

Democratic Services Manager & Deputy Monitoring Officer  
 


